
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
September 4, 2018 
 
 
Takira Thompson 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
 
 
Re: Review of the 2018 Ten-Year Site Plans for Florida’s Electric Utilities 
Supplemental Data Request #3 
 
 
Dear Ms. Thompson: 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s 2018 Supplemental Data Request #3, dated August 15, 
2018, FMPA is providing a ZIP file containing the requested Excel format Schedules via 
email.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (321) 239-1022. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Christopher E. Gowder 
Business Development Manager 
 




